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Dear Parent/Carer,

I am writing with an update relating to the senior leadership of EBN Academy 2. Many of
you will be aware that | have undertaken the role of Head Teacher of EBN Academy 2
alongside my role as CEO of the EBN Academy Trust for a number of years. Due to
developments within the EBN Academy Trust, | will be stepping out of the Head Teacher
role from 1%t September 2024 to focus on the CEO role more fully.

With this in mind, | am delighted to let all students and parents/carers know that the
Head Teacher role at EBN Academy 2 will be undertaken by Mrs Karen Shearer from
15t September. | am sure you will all join me in congratulating Mrs Shearer on gaining this
role and | am very much looking forward to working alongside her over the next few years
to further develop the Academy and it’s provision.

| would like to take this opportunity to thank all parents and carers for their support
while | have been in the role of Head Teacher of EBN Academy 2. Parental support is
invaluable in helping us provide the best experience to your children and | know that you
will ensure your ongoing support to Mrs Shearer and the team moving forward.

Your sincerely
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Mr. Matthew Baldwin
CEO
EBN Academy Trust
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